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Special Message:  
 

Season of Love:     
  

Valentine’s Day Countdown. With the 

celebration of Valentine’s Day upon us, here 

are a few ideas on how you can spread the 

love to those you care for this Valentine’s 

Day.   I John 4:19 says: “We love because He 

first loved us.”  

Where would we be today if God didn’t first 

love us?  We can open the door for others to 

be loved by God by sharing and spreading 

our love.  Our love opens the door for others 

to see what true love is.  

Here’s another way to countdown to 

Valentine’s Day and share love with others.  

Place a Bible verse on 14 different small 

pieces of paper.  Fold each paper and place in 

a jar.  Then, each night for the 14 nights 

leading up to Valentine’s Day, open and read 

the scripture around the dinner table.  You 

can call the jar the “Love Jar.”  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

 February 2nd - Ground Hog Day 

 February 3rd - Public Enrollment Begins 

 February 3rd - Elmo’s Birthday 

 February 7th - Dentist Day 

 February 12th- Pre-K Cap and Gown Pictures 

 February 13th- Class Valentine’s Day Parties 

 February 14th- CLOSED- Teacher Work Day 

 February 17th - CLOSED- Presidents Day 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Reese Lambert          February 5th  

Evelyn Baker              February 6th 

Skylar Austin              February 14th  

Ava Wiltshire             February 23rd  

Mrs. Jennifer              February 8th 

 

 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

As the weather is getting colder and we are more 
inclined to inclement weather please make sure 
that you are signed up for the Parent Alert for 
closures or tune in to News channel 2, 8 or 12 or 
check our website or check your email. 

 

 

 

“And above all these put on LOVE, which binds 

everything together in perfect harmony.”  

Colossians 3:14 

Special Reminder 

It is not too late to apply to our Kindergarten class in 

the Academy. Stop by the office and pick                  

up an information packet today to apply. 

Spaces are limited! 

 


